
     REGIONAL DISTRICT OF BULKLEY-NECHAKO 

Lejac Wildfire - EAR#2  1 | P a g e  
 

 
 

LEJAC WILDFIRE 
EVACUATION ALERT RESCIND 

May 14, 2019 at 1615 hours 

 

The Evacuation Alert for the Lejac Wildfire issued on May 12, 2019 at 2000 hrs by the 
Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako is rescinded in its entirety. 

 
For more information contact:  Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako at 1-800-320-3339 
or 250-692-3195 Monday to Friday from 0830 – 1630. 
 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Gerry Thiessen 
Chair 
Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


